
TO: County Superintendents of Schools

FROM: Karen Stapf-Walters, Executive Director

Lindsay Tornatore, Systems Improvement & Student Success

Kindra Britt, Director, Communications & Strategy

RE:             2022 Dashboard and Differentiated Assistance Eligibility Release

The public release of the 2022 California School Dashboard went live late this morning
and can be accessed here. The California County Superintendents made the following
statement via President Dr. Debra Duardo regarding the Dashboard release and its
implications.

The CDE released a press statement, linked here.

Some highlights of California’s statewide data trends are linked here.

New this year, the CDE linked a Dashboard Summary in the press release. This
summary provides an overview of the statewide findings, but also provides a link to the
statewide list of eligibility (2022 LCFF Assistance Status file linked here), which is
posted on the CDE’s LCFF homepage linked here. We anticipate the media may hone
in on this list and may have more questions about DA than they may have asked in the
past.

The State Board of Education posted an Information Memorandum on differentiated
assistance linked here.

In light of the significance of this data release, we hosted a huddle with all
communicators earlier this morning to help them prepare to respond to these potential
inquiries. Some of the themes from our discussion are captured here. Please do not

https://www.caschooldashboard.org/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ZYgLxwnTgVx6eIHzlUbvArT07h0FmNHH/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ZYgLxwnTgVx6eIHzlUbvArT07h0FmNHH/edit
https://www.cde.ca.gov/nr/ne/yr22/yr22rel60.asp
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1A-YQiGLJGypJBpKGsoWTohXLAUFevoK8zH_y8FNlyA0/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.cde.ca.gov/ta/ac/cm/documents/dashboardsummary22.pdf
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1kdb10n4eNiNmEmZ-TDtgepnbpeayeJzU/edit#gid=1586869507
https://www.cde.ca.gov/fg/aa/lc/
https://www.cde.ca.gov/be/pn/im/infomemodec2022.asp
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1A-YQiGLJGypJBpKGsoWTohXLAUFevoK8zH_y8FNlyA0/edit?usp=sharing


hesitate to contact Lindsay Tornatore (ltornatore@cacountysupts.org) or Kindra Britt
(kbritt@cacountysupts.org) with questions.

Further resources are provided here.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1A-YQiGLJGypJBpKGsoWTohXLAUFevoK8zH_y8FNlyA0/edit?usp=sharing

